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19 November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Jumper Day — Friday 14 December 2018

Benwick Primary School will be taking part in this year's Christmas Jumper Day for
NSPCC on Friday 14 December 2018.

Christmas Jumper Day raises money to support the NSPCC; it means that each of us has
a responsibility to keep childhood free from abuse, and we must do everything possible to
protect children and prevent it from happening.

All pupils and staff are invited to wear a Christmas jumper on Friday 14 December and
make a £1 donation to help support NSPCC vital work.

lt's easy to take part, whether you already own a Christmas jumper or not! Your child can
decorate an everyday jumper with festive decorations like tinsel or paper snowflakes even
rescue some of Granny's homemade knitwear from its exile!

It will be a day of festive cheer and creativity, while making a real difference to the lives of
children around the world. |

If you'd like to find out more about Christmas Jumper Day, please visit the NSPCC website
at: www,NSPCC.org.uk.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs J North
Headteacher




